
December 19.2005 

TO: CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: MAYOR 

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF AN AMENDMENT TO THE EMPLOYMENT 
AGREEMENT WITH ClTY ATTORNEY MICHELE BEAL BAGNERIS 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the City Council approve the attached Amendment to Contract 
No. 17,080, the Employment Agreement between the City of Pasadena and City 
Attorney Michele Beal Bagneris, effective October 3, 2005. 

BACKGROUND 

The City entered into an Employment Agreement with the City Attorney in August 1999 
that provided for annual increases through October 2003. A subsequent Amendment to 
that Agreement provides for an annual salary review thereafter. The attached 
Amendment to the Agreement will establish a new base salary of $196,524 effective 
October 3, 2005. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

The fiscal impact of this amendment is estimated to be approximately $21,500 annually. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

BILL BOGVAARD 
Mayor 
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